FAST FACTS from Internal Control




             October 2008
In an ongoing effort to increase awareness, safeguard assets, assure the accuracy of accounting data, promote operational efficiency, and encourage adherence to managerial policies and directives, SUNY Fredonia Internal Control will issue informational monthly FAST FACTS to all faculty and staff.


SUNY FREDCard. It’s not just for students!
The FREDCard is a high-tech, multipurpose Identification, Meal Plan, Debit Account, Vending Services, Access Control and Library Card used by SUNY Fredonia employees and students. 
· All employees are issued a FREDCard when hired. Replacement cards can be obtained in the FSA Office, Gregory Hall. First replacements are free, additional replacements are $15.00.
· Please consider using your card, as opposed to cash, when making purchases on campus. Depositing money into your account is a quick and easy on-line procedure.
· REMEMBER: Your FREDCard is a form of identification that, in some cases, can be used to gain access to buildings on campus and/or act as a debit card. 

PLEASE KEEP IT SAFE!! 
· If your card is lost or stolen, contact FSA immediately at 673-3417 ext. 6228
· For more detailed information regarding how to add money to your card, where it can be used, and new online features, please log on to:

https://www.myfredcard.com/ 
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If you have any questions, comments or suggestions regarding Internal Control FAST FACTS or any other Internal Control related issues, please contact Amy Beers, Director of Internal Control, at 673-4925 or amy.beers@fredonia.edu . Internal Control Committee members include Amy Beers, Tracy Bennett, Jean Blackmore, David Ewing, Karen Klose, Karen Porpiglia, Robyn Reger, Matthew Snyder, Denise Szalkowski and Daniel Tramuta.
